
 

Saturday, August 27th was a powerfully positive and active day at Walton Academy for Growth 
and Change.

First up in the morning, staff and student athletes welcomed a local team from Laurel Hills 
High school for a friendly basketball game. The staff and athletes from Laurel Hill were won-
derful visitors, and both teams showed great skill and sportsmanship during an active, phys-
ical game. The morning started out with a prayer circle and ended with friendly handshakes 
after the WAGC team pulled off a 12-7 win.

 Next was a visit from Mama Rita and the inspiring and uplifting group, Hope 4 The Hood 
(H4H). Graced by the presence of Mr. Hassan Hills, founder of Youths Left Behind, Deondre 
Turner, speaker and Christian Hip Hop artist, Ann Williams, and artists Deondre & Kendra, 
student athletes were captivated by the inspirational messages and encouragement given by 
each speaker. It was a great day for all and we look forward to the next time H4H visits WAGC. 


